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804 Cardenas Drive Carport 
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Jason OConnor <ocbros.com@gmail.com> Mon, Aug 6, 2018 at 4:50 PM 
To: jgeist80@comcast.net, abcorganize@gmail.com 

Hello Donna Orozco-Geist and Reynaluz Juarez, 
   I am writing to let you know it has been 15 days since I have sent the certified letter regarding the 
construction of a carport at 804 Cardenas dr. Attached is a letter from the resident of the property 
explaining the need for the structure. 
We will be proceeding with the hearing to move forward with the permitting process. 
Thank you and enjoy the rest of your summer. 
 
 
 
--  
Jason O'Connor 
(505)980-3157 
 
 

Visit our site at ocbros.com and follow us on Facebook 

PO Box 6095 
Albuquerque, NM 87197-6095 
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